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Dear Parents and Carers, 

‘Friends of Willowbrook’ is our Parent Teacher Association.  We work together to raise money for our school, 

through exciting and fun events.   

Friends of Willowbrook have helped to raise over £10,000 over the past few years, thanks to all of the hard work 

and dedication of our members.  

New Members 

Friends of Willowbrook meet regularly after school and anyone is able to attend – the more the merrier! We also 

have a page on our school website and our own Facebook page, Friends of Willowbrook, where you can find out 

about events and how you can become involved.  You can also email any ideas or suggestions to our PTA members 

at fow@willowbrook.devon.sch.uk   

Another year has ended and Friends of Willowbrook would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who has 

helped support our school this year, everything you do helps our school, whether you have volunteered your time, 

supplied cakes for our fetes, attended the events we have put on through the year it all helps raise vital funds for 

your child’s school so again a huge thank you, we couldn’t do it without your support!  

 

Going forward we would love for more people to get involved, as a parent of the school you are all automatically a 

member of the PTA and we would really like some of your ideas, you can give us ideas on anything from how we 

spend PTA money to how we raise it. We also always need volunteers for different things, if you have a skill or 

some time that you think would be useful for our school send us an email or pop in and speak to us.   

So from all of us at Willowbrook school PTA we hope you have a wonderful summer and look forward to 

seeing you all in September!  

mailto:fow@willowbrook.devon.sch.uk

